
From: Jeremy Ayotte < >  
Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 7:24 AM 
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Information requested please 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
    My name is Jeremy Ayotte. I think it was back in June or July I filed a complaint with the Secretary of 
State's office. I was concerned that Protect our Wildlife of Vermont, VCCC, VWC, and HSUS are not 
registered as lobbyists even though they have each spent over $500 in the last legislative session trying 
to influence policy for animals/hunting. The Secretary of State office sent me an email saying that they 
agreed and would send it for the Attorney General's office of Vermont. S of S  have no enforcement 
division. If this case is still being investigated as an open case I understand. However, if this case was 
rejected or investigated with final results I'm requesting a freedom of information act. I'd like to have all 
information regarding this release to me please. If there's additional paperwork that you're requesting 
for me to fill out can you please send me a copy of that so I can comply.  
 
                                       Sincerely,  
                                   Jeremy Ayotte  
                               
                          Jeffersonville, Vt 05464 
                                   

 




